
  

May 5, 2016 
 
 
Adam Driscoll 
Director of Development 
DHD Ventures 
120 East Avenue 
Rochester, NY 14604 
 
 
Re:  Former Labelon Corp. Facility BCP Site #C835016  

10 Chapin St., Canandaigua, NY 
 Supplemental Remedial Investigation Work Plan Modification; April 28, 2016 
 
Dear Mr. Driscoll; 
 
On April 15, 2016, the New York State Departments of Environmental Conservation and Health 
(collectively referred to as the Departments) approved the “Supplemental Remedial Investigation 
Work Plan” (the Work Plan) dated March 23, 2016, for the Former Labelon Corp. Facility located 
in the City of Canandaigua, Ontario County. In an email dated April 28, 2016, your technical 
representative, Greg Andrus, requested a Work Plan modification to reduce the number of surface 
soil samples from 11 to 3. The Departments have determined that 3 surface soil samples, 
collected from the approximate locations shown on the attached figure, are acceptable for the 
current phase of the remedial investigation and the request is hereby approved.   
 
If you have questions or concerns on this matter, please contact me at 585-226-5357. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Frank Sowers, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 2 
 
Attach. 
1. Revised Surface Soil Sample Locations 
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Revised Surface Soil Sample Locations 
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